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The SOU Ashland campus experienced intermittent connectivity issues from 12:34pm to
12:42pm today. At this time, the campus network connection is stable.
 
We are looking into the root cause of the disruption, and will take appropriate steps to
resolve the issue.
 
If you experience more connection issues, please contact the help desk.
 
----- Original Notice -----

We are aware of an issue with connecting to the internet. 
We are currently investigating and will update this message as soon as possible. 
Internal services such as printing should be unaffected.
Thank you for your understanding and patience.
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